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THIS TERM:THIS TERM:
P.EP.E

WATCH THIS SPACE...WATCH THIS SPACE...

HOMEWORKHOMEWORK

Our topic this term is
Continents and Oceans. 
In numeracy, we will be
learning about Number
Processes and Angles and
Symmetry. We will be
completing our class novel
George’s Marvellous
Medicine and will begin
practising for the School
Show at Christmas.
Exciting times ahead!

Our P.E days are now Mondays
and Wednesdays. Please
ensure your child has a kit of
shorts, t-shirt and suitable
shoes. Please consider ear-
rings on these days as they
should not be worn for P.E.

Thank you to all those who regularly
completed homework in Term 1. As last
term, can you please ensure folders are

in bags every day and returned on a
Friday.

Oct 24

Halloween Disco: 31st Oct, 6-7 pm
       November Hillhead HUG: Thurs 21st Nov, 3-4 pm

Please check our class blog for
photos and details of activities.


